
 
From: Richard Winn 
Sent: 14 March 2020 13:48
To: Hilary Saunders
Subject: RE: NYM/2020/0053/FL
 
Hello Hillary
 
We agree to the pre-commencement conditions below as requested by
the Highway Authority.
 
I attach an amended 1.500 scale site layout plan drawing number 1510-3A.
 
Best regards
 
Richard   
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